MINNEOTA
PUBLIC LIBRARY
JOB OPENING

The City of Minneota has an opening for a library assistant.
Candidate must be friendly and welcoming to all patrons, have the
ability to work alone, have basic computer skills including Microsoft

Office applications, with the ability to learn Plum Creek Library
System programs. Library experience helpful but not required.

Applications can be obtained at the Minneota City Office, 129 E 1st
St, Minneota, MN 56264 or online at www.minneota.com. Cover
letters, applications, and resumes outlining education, training,
experience, and other relevant skills will be accepted at the City

Office or by email to chesney.guettereci.minneota.mn.us until
5:00PM on October 18, 2024.




